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November 8, 2021 
BRCOTW 5-2021, November 4, 2021 

BRC-C 11-2021 
  
Deb Reid, Executive Director 
Niagara Regional Police Services Board 
5700 Valley Way 
Niagara Falls, ON L2E 1X8 
 
SENT ELECTRONICALLY 
 
2022 Proposed Operating Budget, Niagara Regional Police Service and Police Services 
Board 
 
Please be advised that at the Budget Review Committee of the Whole meeting held on 
Thursday, November 4, 2021, the following motion was passed: 
 

That consideration of the 2022 Proposed Operating Budget – Niagara Regional 
Police Service and Police Services Board BE DEFERRED to the Budget Review 
Committee of the Whole meeting being held on Thursday, November 25, 2021, 
to allow the Niagara Regional Police Services Board to provide a revised budget 
removing $500,000 from the 2022 proposed operating budget as requested. 

 

Yours truly, 

 
Ann-Marie Norio 
Regional Clerk 
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